HORSE CREEK ACADEMY <

Parent and Family Engagement Policy Plan and Procedures

Date: August 10, 2020

Horse Creek Academy will jointly develop/revise with parents the school Parent and Family
Engagement Policy and distribute it to families of participating children and make available to the
community.

The Title | parent/staff leadership team met on August 03, 2020, to review the original Parent
and Family Engagement Policy.

The Title | parent/staff leadership team will review feedback from May 2021 meeting and will
meet again to make any revisions in August 2021.

The Parent and Family Engagement Policy will be distributed on the first Teacher/Parent
Conference of the year.

Copies of the Parent and Family Engagement Policy will be available to all
parents/community on the School’s webpage.

Copies of the Parent and Family Engagement Policy will always be available in the school’s
main office.

Sincerely,

Dr. Ann Marie Taylor

Executive Director/Lead Learner/Principal
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